
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
Contact: Public Works Agency                December 5, 2023 
Email: info@acpwa.org  

 
UPCOMING ROAD WORK ON TESLA ROAD 

 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Please be advised that the westbound lane on 
Tesla Road at Mile Marker 9.50 will be closed on Thursday, December 14, 2023, from 
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

The westbound lane is being closed to facilitate a required geotechnical investigation on 
Tesla Road.  Flagging operations will be in affect for one-lane traffic control in the work 
zone. 

Through traffic is advised to avoid this area during the work period as there will be impacts 
to all roadway users.  Please use alternative routes.   

For more information on the closure, email info@acpwa.org, or call the Public Works 
Agency at (510) 670-5480. 

### 

Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
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